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Nominations for the Student Governor position on the Board of Governors opens on Wednesday,

Sept. 15. Through this leadership opportunity, you’ll provide the student perspective on the Board

of Governors comprised of community members and elected student and employees that give

oversight to Seneca.

Voting will take place Wednesday, Oct. 6, and Thursday, Oct. 7 through the Simply Voting

platform. The term to be served will commence immediately and end on Wednesday, Aug. 31,

2022.
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